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As someone living in Highett near the train line, which also serves as the current 
eastern boundary for the Goldstein electorate and the divide between Bayside and 
Kingston Councils, I've always felt that this boundary does more to separate our 
single suburb than bring us together. 

With the growing population density in this area, it's becoming increasingly clear that 
dividing our suburb this way doesn't make sense. We all rely on the amenities and 
services on both sides of the train line, even though they fall under different federal 
electorates and local council areas, each with its own set of regulations, including 
rules for liquor and dining. 

I fully support the proposed submission by our local MP, Zoe Daniel, as it aligns with 
the common-sense idea of uniting our community rather than dividing it. 
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